
 

 

 

Clerk to the Council/RFO: J Hodgkiss        
Chairman: Cllr. R Ruscoe        
“Protecting and improving the quality of life for all Bayston Hill residents” 

 
FC55.25/26 

 
        

Dear Ms. Hodgkiss, 
  
I am writing to informally consult the Parish Council on the 
proposed diversion of part of Bayston Hill Public Footpath 51 and part of 
Berrington Public Footpath 84 that are located at Bayston Hill Quarry. Part of 
the Public Footpaths in question are located in your Parish, with the remainder 
located in the Parish of Berrington. Berrington Parish Council have also been 
consulted on this matter. 
   
I have attached for the Parish Council’s information the following three 
documents – 

• Appendix A is a location map that shows these Public Footpaths in the 
context of the wider area. The area of focus for this proposed Public 
Path Diversion Order is circled in red. 

• Appendix B is a Public Path Diversion Order Map that shows the 
proposed change. 

• Appendix C is an explanatory note and the Legal Order route 
descriptions. 

  
I would be grateful if you could forward any representations the Parish Council 
wish to make regarding this proposal within 28 days of receipt of this email. If I 
do not hear from you, I will assume that the Parish Council have no comments 
to make. 
  
If the Parish Council have any questions regarding this proposed Public 
Path Diversion Order, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 


